Government of West Bengal
Education Directorate
Department of Higher Education
Bikash Bhavan, Salt Lake, Kolkata — 700 091

Memo No. 92 -Gen/SS-24 Dated, Kolkata, the 11"™ December, 2024

From : The Joint Director of Public Instruction (8 & 8)
Education Directorate
Government of West Bengal

To 1 The Principal/OIC/TIC of all the Govt/ State-aided Colleges, West Bengal

Sub.: Encouraging students for applving PM-USP Central Sector Scheme of
Scholarship for College and University Students

Ref.:  D.O No. 1-34/2020-NS-1 (Pt.II) dt. 03.12.2024

Dear Sir/Madam,

With reference to the captioned subject and reference above, | am directed to request you to
encourage students for applying for the scheme., PM-USP CSSS and for timely verification of the
applications by Institute Nodal Officer since the number of applications (2303) from our state is low

as compared to number of slots earmarked for our state (5941).

Yours faithfully,
/@r}(&z_d‘){ C/E"\MW'MA

(GOPAL CHAKRABARTI)
Joint Director of Public Instruction (S & 8§)
West Bengal



